SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY
SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, POZ 5PE

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen— BEd (Hons) - NPGQH ' Telephone: 023 9248 4548
Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield e~mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uh

QOur Ref: SCPN Christmas Grotto Visit ‘
22" November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 will be going to visit Father Christmas in the Greywell Shopping Centre. Blue Sharks will be
visiting on Wednesday 6™ December and Leopard Sharks will be visiting on Thursday 7% December.

We will be walking there and back so please ensure that they are wearing sensible shoes and bring a
coat. We will be back in time for funch.

The cost of this visit is £4.00. Please hand the money in a named envelope to your child’s class
teacher before the day.

Thank you for your continued support.

PPy

The Year 1 Team

Sharps Copse Primary School
Year 1 visit to Christmas Grotto

| do/do not give permission for my child to attend the Christmas
Grotto in the Greywell Shopping Centre on Wednesday 61 /Thursday 7t December 2023.

| have handed my £4.00 contribution in a named envelope to my child’s class teacher for this visit [_J

Signed (Parent/Carer) Date
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